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With the WelaR Final Conference behind us, 
we're entering the final stretch of our journey. 
The conference was a fantastic day full of 
insightful presentations, lively discussions, and 
great exchanges. We extend our heartfelt thanks 
to everyone who joined us in Brussels and 
contributed to making it such a memorable 
event. In this newsletter, we cover the research 
presented at the conference, which featured a 
great keynote by Francesco Vona. 

And the conversation goes on! We still have two 
exciting events ahead that we invite you to join. 
On 26 June, we'll host the WelaR webinar 
"Anticipating the future: Foresight approaches 
for labour Markets and welfare in Europe". And 
on 4 July, we look forward to welcoming you to 
our final Open Virtual Expert Cafe. 

This edition of the newsletter also brings you 
three fresh policy briefs and several new 
research papers featuring the latest findings 
from Project WelaR. The papers address the 
impact of fossil fuels, the situation of 
teleworkers, atypical work and migration. 
Meanwhile, our policy briefs examine key 
structural challenges facing the EU labour 
market and tax system, offering concrete actions 
and policy solutions to address them. 

As we reflect on our progress, we remain 
focused on translating our research into 
actionable insights. Whether you're a 
policymaker, researcher, or practitioner, we 
hope our results offer valuable guidance for 
building more inclusive and resilient labour 
markets. 

Stay connected with us through our website and 
social media - and be sure to join us at our 
upcoming events. There's still more to discover, 
discuss, and shape together. 

Enjoy the summer, 
The Editors 




























